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To whom it may concern 

The main concern is that the taxi-plate owners concerns are not being addressed. I feel that our voice is not being fairly 
represented. 

It is not in our best interest if the plates decrease in value as we have purchased them as an investment for our future retirement. 
To be fair and equitable to all parties, I feel as though this matter should be considerate of the taxi-plate owners and they 
should be better represented in the decision making process. 

I would appreciate your consideration on this matter. 

Yours sincerely 
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